Message of Condolence

Greece-China Friendship Association,

The Chinese People's Association for Friendship with Foreign Countries (CPAFFC) was surprised and saddened to learn of the passing of Mr. Andreas Potamianos, Chairman of Greece-China Friendship Association. We wish to extend our deep condolences and heartfelt sympathy to Mr. Patamianos' family.

As a good friend of the Chinese people for more than three decades, Mr. Potamianos has devoted himself throughout his life to the cause of friendship between our two peoples, witnessing and contributing to the development of China-Greece friendly relations. He truly deserves the honorary title of "Envoy for People's Friendship" awarded by the CPAFFC.

The passing of Mr. Potamianos is a great loss to the cause of China-Greece friendship. He will always be remembered for his extraordinary contribution to enhancing friendship between our two peoples and he will live in our memories for ever.

The CPAFFC cherishes our two people's friendship and is ready to work with Greece-China Friendship Association to further strengthen the traditional friendship between our two countries, and continuously promote the development of China-Greece friendly cooperation, bringing more benefits to our two countries and two peoples.

With deep respect and memory, the CPAFFC mourns for the loss of this great friend.

The Chinese People's Association for Friendship with Foreign Countries